
39WESTONBIRT WINTER 201738 WESTONBIRT WINTER 2017

Courses and workshops

Mindfulness photography workshops  

Saturday 27 January
Half day session: 10am –12.30pm or 1.30 – 4pm  
Price: £55 

www.forestry.gov.uk/forestry /BEEH-ASHDSL

Other events and activities

Firewood Sales 

Winter is the perfect time for a roaring log fire, pop 
by Westonbirt Woodworks on Saturday mornings to 
pick up firewood produced as part of Westonbirt’s 
routine tree management.

Every Saturday 9am – 12pm 

www.forestry.gov.uk/forestry/BEEH-ANBDAZ

Christmas Tree Sales

Available from Westonbirt Woodworks. See website  
for prices.

1 December weekends 9am – 1pm,  
weekdays 10am – 2pm

Family events

Conifer capers 

Discover the remarkable world of conifers in our arts 
and craft half term family event at the learning centre.

Free after admission 
12 – 15 February, 11am – 3pm 

www.forestry.gov.uk/forestry/BEEH-ASHDAG

Guided walks

Secrets of Silkwood Guided Walk 

Join our knowledgeable volunteer guides, as they lead you 
round the Silk Wood and reveal the secrets of the ancient 
woodland on this two hour, dog-friendly guided walk. 

Sunday 7 January, 4 February & 4 March  
11am – 1pm

www.forestry.gov.uk/forestry/BEEH-AG7M

Coming up

Welcome to our packed events calendar.  
We’re excited to offer a great diversity 
of events across a wide range of 
activities and interests. For more 
information about individual activities 
please visit the web link shown.

Enchanted Christmas 
Discover the trees of Westonbirt Arboretum in a whole new light, on 
our magical illuminated Christmas trail. Advance tickets only.

Friday 1 – Sunday 3 December, Thursday 7 – Sunday 10 December ,  
Thursday 14 – Monday 18 December

www.forestry.gov.uk/westonbirt-christmas

Members  receive 50% 
discount off adult 
tickets on Fridays!

Advance notices

Volunteers’ New Years meetings  

Friday 12 January 10am – 12pm, 
Saturday 1 January 10am – 12pm 
in the Great Oak Hall

FOWA AGM 

Saturday 12 May 10am – 12pm 
Great Oak Hall

Help spread the word about  
Westonbirt Arboretum events  
by sharing on social media.

HLF Thank you 
Promotion Week

To celebrate the end of the HLF funding  
at Westonbirt, we will be taking part in  
the HLF “Thank you Week”. 

The scheme encourages recipients of HLF 
funding to offer something to visitors who play 
the National Lottery, as a way of saying thank  
you for their support of the lottery, and to link 
lottery players with the good causes supported 
by the lottery. 

We will be offering free entry and a free 
Westonbirt Guidebook to all visitors or  
members who show that they have a valid 
National Lottery ticket or scratch-card 
between the 11–17 December. 


